
 

 
 

Greetings from the Financial Aid Office, 
 
It may seem a bit early to be thinking about next year, but we wanted to let you know about the 
process to reapply for financial aid for the 2024-25 year. 
 
Important Notes & Helpful Hints: 

 The 2024-25 FAFSA looks and functions differently after a complete redesign. We expect it to 
become available by January 1, 2024.   
  

 The FAFSA is required and should be submitted by February 15, 2024, if your student wants to be 
considered for need-based L&C institutional and federal aid. Conversely, the FAFSA is not required 
if the only aid your student receives is a merit-based scholarship (Oregon Maple, Sequoia, Trustee, 
Dean, Faculty, or Pioneer), and it is the only aid they want to be considered for in 2024-25. 
  

 Pay close attention to the 2024-25 FAFSA instructions as you work through the new application. 
For example, the parent and/or parents who must contribute information to the FAFSA may be 
different from prior years. 

The 2024/25 FAFSA will collect information about your 2022 federal income. If a recent change has 
significantly reduced your family’s income, please visit go.lclark.edu/changes. In addition, you can 
find more information about reapplying for financial aid on our website. 

Contact us at fao@lclark.edu if you have questions. 
 
Lewis & Clark  
Financial Aid 
615 S. Palatine Hill Rd. 
Portland, Oregon 97219 

 
 

 

https://studentaid.gov/h/apply-for-aid/fafsa
https://www.lclark.edu/offices/financial_aid/

